Good day,

We have lived on William Dunn Crescent for over 7 years and the green belt area around us was a major
reason we purchased here. We moved from Aurora.

We oppose any proposal to change and build in the moraine land. Newmarket needs to have more
green space for the residents to enjoy. And what about the wild life who live there.

Covid-19 has made these area more necessary to help with our physical and mental needs. We should
need to leave Newmarket to have these areas.

Jim McCurdy



